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24 February 2005
Clerk to the Panel on Manpower
Legislative Council Secretariat
Legislative Council Building
8 Jackson Road
Central, Hong Kong
(Attn,: Mrs Sharon Tong)

Dear Mrs Tong,
Information on the Youth Pre-employment Training Programme

At the Manpower Panel meeting held on 20 January 2005, the Hon
Tommy CHEUNG Yu-yan sought information on the length of
employment of young persons who had secured employment after
completing the Youth Pre-employment Training Programme.

As trainees who have secured employment after completing the
Programme do not have to report to the Labour Department how long they
have stayed in their jobs, we regret that the required information is not

available.
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